Rob Mac Giollarnath

From:; Maeve Williams

Sent: Friday 26 July 2019 10:21

To: Rob Mac Giollarnath

Subject: FW: Proposed application by Fingal County Council to An Bord Pleanala in relation

to the Broadmeadow Way

From: prochordemail

Sent: Friday 26 July 2019 10:18

To: SIDS

Cc: Maeve Williams I

Subject: FW: Proposed application by Fingal County Council to An Bord Pleanala in relation to the Broadmeadow
Way

From: Bord

Sent: Thursday 25 July 2019 15:32

To: prochordemai

Subject: FW: Proposed application by Fingal County Council to An Bord Pleanala in relation to the Broadmeadow
Way

From: McGrath Sean

Sent: Thursday 25 July 2019 15:03

To: Bord (I

Cc: Bethel Carla IR \cHugh Tom _Flaherty Gerard
|

Subject: Proposed application by Fingal County Council to An Bord Pleanala in relation to the Broadmeadow Way

Dear Sirs

Dan Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council has been informed by Fingal County Council that it

"proposes to make an application for approval to An Bord Pleanala ... to carry out a
proposed development consisting of a new greenway ... between Malahide Demesne and
Newbridge Demesne...".

The DUn Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development Plan includes the following policy:

2.2.7.3 Policy ST7: County Cycle Network* It is Council policy to secure improvements
to the County Cycle Network in accordance with the Dun Laoghaire-  Rathdown Cycle
Network Review whilst supporting the NTA on the development and implementation of the
Cycle Network Plan for the Greater Dublin Area.

The proposed greenway is part of the Cycle Network Plan for the Greater Dublin Area (routes
FG1/N5). The Council therefore supports the proposed development.

As the proposed development and the alternative route options lie outside the administrative
area of DUn Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, I have no observation on the detailed
design of the greenway. I trust that Fingal County Council has, in its design, had due regard
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to the environmental impact of the proposed development and I trust that An Bord Pleanala
will, in its decision, have due regard to the proper planning and sustainable development of
the area. -

Yours faithfully,

Sedn McGrath

Senior Engineer

Traffic Section

Din Laoghaire-Rathdown Co. Co., 1 Harbour Square, Crofton Road, DUn Laoghaire, Co.
Dublin.
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